
Board Workshop 
Monday, August 10, 2020 6:00 PM 
Aledo ISD Administration Board Room, 1008 Bailey Ranch Rd, Aledo, TX 76008 
 
 
 
I. Call to Order 6:05pm Presenter: Hoyt 

Harris, President 
 
II. Determine a Quorum Presenter: Hoyt 

Harris, President 
 

III. Public Comment on Agenda Item- Robert Cox 
voices concern about the teacher’s limited 
planning and lack of training regarding a 
hybrid schedule. 

Presenter: Hoyt 
Harris, President 

 
IV. Communication item  
 
A. Update on COVID-19 Impact on District 

Operations and Community Needs and 2020-2021 
School Year Planning- 6:13pm- Dr. Bohn 
addresses that the current education climate is 
unprecedented and summarizes the arising 
challenges the district faces throughout COVID-
19. 

Presenter: Susan K. 
Bohn, Superintendent 

 
1. Resolution Delegating Authority to the 

Superintendent to Act in Place of the Board of 
Trustees During an Emergency or Disaster Due to 
COVID-19 

 

 
B. 2020-2021 Budget Update- 7:44pm- CFO, Earl 

Husfeld, summarizes the budget deltas year over 
year to forecast the 2020-2021 budget outcome. 

Presenter: Earl 
Husfeld, Chief 
Financial Officer 

 
C. 2020-2021 Instructional Focus- 8:38pm- Amber 

Crissey presents the education plan for the 
upcoming 2020-2021 school year and how Aledo 
ISD can implement this plan to achieve district 
goals. 

Presenter: Amber 
Crissey, Assistant 
Superintendent of 
Curriculum and 
Instruction 

 
V. Executive Session- 9:10 pm  

 
A. Texas Government Code Section 551.074 - 

Personnel Matters 
 

 
1. The Board will discuss the appointment, 

employment, evaluation, reassignment, duties, 
discipline, or dismissal of public employees or 
officials (This may involve consultation with 
attorney as permitted under Section 551.071) 

 

 
B. Texas Government Code Section 551.072 -  



Deliberation Regarding Real Property 
 
1. The Board will discuss the purchase, exchange, 

lease, or value of real property. (This may 
involve consultation with attorney as permitted 
under section 551.071) 

 

 
VI. Adjourn- 9:51pm Presenter: Hoyt 

Harris, President 
 
 

 
 
_____________________________________ 
Board Secretary 


